From: Sheila Black

To: A428 Black Cat

Cc: David Rowen; planning

Subject: RE: A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet Road Improvement Scheme (TR010044): Information about a
proposed application

Date: 12 March 2021 15:27:04

Attachments: image009.png

Dear Sirs

| confirm that Fenland District Council has no comment to make on the above.

Regards

Sheila Black
Principal Planning Officer

Tel: 01354 622333 or || EGNG

Please note: We are working remotely following Government guidance and
at present we are no longer available for face-to-face meetings. We ask
that you avoid sending correspondence/applications in the post, and
instead scan and email directly to us. If you need to contact me directly
please correspond via email or telephone. Please be advised that there
may be a slight delay in response owing to the current working
arrangements.

www.fenland.gov.uk

Fenland District Council

How did we do? Visit our website to have your say

Fenland District Council are a Data Controller under the General Data Protection Regulations. This means we store, hold and
manage your personal data in line with statutory requirements to enable us to provide you with advice, guidance, support and
processes connected with Development Services. To enable us to carry out this responsibility, we are required to share your
information within the organisation and with certain partners, but will only do so in limited circumstances and in line with GDPR. For
more information about how we hold your data, who we share it with and what rights you have to request information, please visit:
http://www.fenland.gov.uk/intranet/article/13293/Individual-rights

From: A428 Black Cat <A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 05 March 2021 15:56

To: Sheila Black <sblack@fenland.gov.uk>

Cc: David Rowen <DRowen@fenland.gov.uk>; planning <planning@fenland.gov.uk>; A428 Black
Cat <A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>





